
 

MARCH 17 
COMMUNITY 
MEETING     
VISION OF A GRADUATE 

Join school staff for a morning of dialogue and provide input to the 

new graduation requirements, which will affect every student in 

FPS.   This meeting is for PK-12 families!  

What should students know and be able to do? 

What skills do our students need to be successful in the world after 

graduation?  

How will new graduation requirements affect our children 

beginning with the class of 2023?  (current 7th graders) 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER  

 

Fairfield Public 
Schools 

COMMUNITY 
MEETING  

──── 

GRADUATION 
REQUIREMENTS 
ARE CHANGING! 

──── 

Your Voice is 
Important 

──── 

March 17, 2018 

9:00-10:30 am 

FLHS Cafeteria 

785 Unquowa Road 

──── 

PARKING AVAILABLE 
BEHIND THE BUILDING AND 
ENTRY WILL BE ALLOWED 
FROM THAT PARKING LOT.  

 

http://fairfieldschools.org/parent-resources/vision-graduate-registration/



